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CAAS LAUNCHES NEW INITIATIVE TO 

PROMOTE STRONG SAFETY CULTURE 

IN AVIATION INDUSTRY 
 

Safety in the aviation industry continues to be of paramount importance. To ensure that 

Singapore continues to embrace a strong safety culture and maintain the highest international 

safety standards and best practices for its air hub, the Civil Aviation Authority of Singapore 

(CAAS) launched the CAAS Safety Series. Under this umbrella initiative, talks, workshops and 

forums will be organised to update the aviation industry on developments in safety policies, 

regulations and address any impact of new programmes or changes on the industry. 

 

The inaugural event, held on 28 February at the Singapore Aviation Academy, covered recent 

significant changes made to Singapore’s aviation regulations as well as International Civil 

Aviation Organization’s (ICAO) new safety initiatives. By engaging industry partners regularly 

through this initiative, CAAS seeks to embed a more robust safety framework through greater 

collaboration and engagement with the aviation community. It is also a platform for industry 

players to actively and regularly participate and share their views with 

CAAS. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


